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Your school will automatically earn cash 
with every Box Tops product you buy.
Trinity’s Lifetime School Earnings = Nearly
$31,000!

Fundraiser 
Spotlight
Box Tops for Education

 See more brands at boxtops4education.com

Download the Box Tops for Education app and
select ‘Trinity Catholic Schools PTO’
Choose from over 80 brands and 350 products,
including: Lysol, Pillsbury, Annie's, Old El Paso,
Betty Crocker and General Mills Cereals
Scan or download your receipt and earn cash
for TCS! (Supporter Tip! You can now connect
your Walmart and BoxTop Apps, eliminating the
need to scan your Walmart receipts to count
those purchases!)

Did You Know...
 PTO recently received a check for $500 due to

your continuous uploading and scanning of
receipts. A special thanks to our 4th grade

families. Top contributors with 570 Box Tops
credited! 

♥ PTO’s Annual Butter Braid Fundraiser is taking place
now through February 12th. We appreciate your help in
selling these popular frozen pastries! 
♥ What does Trinity PTO make for each $13 item sold? 
      ♡  $3.75 profit for 4 Cheese & Herb
      ♡  $4.25 profit for all other flavors
♥ This fundraiser has allowed for the PTO to provide:
     ♡ Gateway to Science Visits
     ♡ Teacher “Wish List” Fulfillment
     ♡ K-4 Movie Theater Experience
     ♡ 5-6 Afternoon of Bowling 
♥ Volunteers will be needed to sort and hand out
orders at Trinity HS on Wednesday, March 12th! Watch
future Titan Train e-Newsletters for the sign up link,
or email trinitytitanspto@gmail.com!

 Would you like to help us
supply Parent Teacher

Conference Suppers for our
staff March 3-4? Watch

future Titan Train 
e-Newsletters for the 

sign up link!

Save the Date!
2/6 - PTO Meeting 
2/12 - Butter Braid Orders Due
 

2/17 - No School - Presidents Day
2/27-3/4 - Sky Tree Book Fair @ Trinity West!
2/26 - Early Release 

Contact the PTO! Email trinitytitanspto@gmail.com

Butter Braid PTO FundraiserButter Braid PTO Fundraiser
Supports our Schools!Supports our Schools!

 Potluck Supper Helpers

President Amanda Klein - Secretary Ginny Hamilton - Treasurer Audrey Steier

Thank you to all who
volunteered their time or

donated baked goods at the
2025 Mardi Gras! Your

generosity and love for our
school is SO appreciated.  


